
CITY OF SMYRNA 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

2800 KING STREET 

SMYRNA, GEORGIA  30080 

678-631-5406 

 

 

TO:       Frank Martin, Public Works Director 

  Patten Smith, Fleet Manager 

   

FROM: Kelly Brown, Purchasing Manager  

 

DATE:   August 3, 2020 

 

SUBJECT:     Recommendation – FY2019 CIP Street Department Dump Truck   

 

The Public Works Streets department budgeted to replace two (2) 2003 Ford Dump Trucks (VIN 

5850 & 5851).  The replacement vehicle includes dump body that will accommodate larger 

loads.  The chassis and body will be purchased using the Sourcewell cooperative # 081716-KTC 

with MHC Kenworth.  The vehicle has already been competitively bid through this cooperative 

contract.   

 

Vendor Description Total 

MHC Kenworth (Mableton, 

GA) 

2021 Kenworth T880 Tandem Axle Dump Truck 

– Ox Maverick dump body, 25-ton Pintle Hitch 
$151,587.00  

 

TOTAL COST:  $151,587.00  

 

It is the recommendation of Public Works and Purchasing to purchase these vehicles from MHC 

Kenworth using the Sourcewell cooperative contract.  Please prepare any necessary paperwork to 

present to Mayor and Council for approval.   


